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Its	a	rought	to	see	the	electricity	companies	paying	so	little	for	the	solar	we	
generate.	We	have	paid	to	set	it	up	and	they	are	getting	the	energy	for	next	to	
nothing	and	then	charging	it	back	to	us	at	5	x	price.	This	needs	to	change	and	
must	support	and	provide	incentive	for	individual	house	holds	to	invest	in	new	
solar	systems	to	grow	as	a	means	to	cover	the	majority	base	load	required	for	
electricity	net	work.		
	
Increase	the	export	tariff	rate	for	solar	powered	home	owners	and	see	the	
benefits	to	all.	
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